
May 20, 2022 

 

To:  TRAA Membership: 

 

Memo:  Annual Membership Meeting  

 

The TRAA board met and voted to move the Annual TRAA Membership Meeting to the 

Fall of 2022, date TBD.   The board will meet in June to make the final arrangements, 

and notices will be given in advance according to the requirements set forth in our by-

laws. 

 

We will be planning a fun and educational field day in conjunction with the annual 

meeting. The purpose of moving the meeting is to avoid conflicts associated with the 

State Show and hopefully have more pleasant weather for field day activities.  More 

information will be posted and mailed out this summer.  

 

Please find enclosed in this packet a membership catalog, membership renewal form, 

schedule for the upcoming state show, and a sponsorship form for the Juniors if 

interested.     

 

Enjoy your summer, and hope to see everyone in the fall.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Ginger Holton 

TRAA Secretary  


